Community Association Letter

March 5, 2019

Hi Joseph,

I am providing comments on behalf of the planning committee of the Springbank Hill Community Association. Our planning committee have reviewed this amended application. Based on our understanding and discussions directly with you we wish to convey that we are supportive overall of this amended application.

Sincerely,

Elio Cozzi

President, Springbank Hill Community Association

website: springbankhill.org

CPC2019-0304 - Attach 4 ISC: UNRESTRICTED